Rich Kedzior, et al 3521 Lucia Crest Madison, WI 53705

November 1, 2019

Mayor Satya Rhodes-Conway 210 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd Room 403 Madison, WI 53703

Dear Mayor Rhodes-Conway,

We are contacting you to request that City Engineering construct sidewalks on Harvey Street on Madison's west side as soon as practicable. Lack of sidewalks in Madison neighborhoods poses safety risks and access impediments for pedestrians, especially children, the disabled and elderly. Because Harvey Street lacks continuous sidewalks, neighborhood residents must walk in the narrow roadway to travel along this important east—west pedestrian alternative to University Avenue. Indeed, the Hoyt Park Area Joint Neighborhood Plan recommends adding sidewalks to Harvey Street to improve the safety of pedestrian movement in the neighborhood. The street's publicly-owned right of way is 60 feet wide, so property acquisition would not be necessary to construct sidewalks on both sides of the street.

We strongly support installing continuous sidewalks on Harvey Street between Blackhawk Avenue and Ridge Street at the earliest opportunity in order to improve pedestrian safety and access. We request that your administration make this improvement a priority.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Rich Kedzior & Claudia Lozano

lasol

3521 Lucia Crest

Sally and John Ralph 3525 Lucia Crest

Thy Tran and Kris Bohling

3526 Lucia Crest

Ingrid, Hannu and Kai Andersson

3530 Lucia Crest

Kul Andersson

Mary RKateada Shulf flucture,
Mary Kateada and Frank Schneeberger
3529 Lucia Crest

Brian Anderson 3553 Lucia Crest

Ben and Elizabeth Ringle 3557 Lucia Crest

Kate and Adam Johnson 513 N. Meadow

Tim Gruber 513 N. Owen

Jesse and Karin Drury 3530 Heather Crest

Cc: Alder Shiva Bidar, District 5
Alder Arvina Martin, District 11
Rob Phillips, City Engineer
Sue Reynard, President, Sunset Village Neighborhood Association